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Secretary

Surface Transjportation Board
1925 K Street, NW, Room 711
Washington, DC 20423-0001

RE: Houston/Gulf Coast Oversight Proceeding, Finance Docket #32760 (Sub # 26)

Dear Secretary Williams:

Union Pacific made an enormous investment when it acquired Southern Pacific Railroad in 1995. It was
entirely appropriate for the Transportation Board to grant temporary access to the company’s acquired
properties as Union Pacific executed the transition.

I have been informed that Union Pacific, at this time, has completed their transition work in Texas, but the
other railroads have pursued changing their temporary access to permanent access, nonetheless.

While there are many factors you must weigh in reaching a decision on this matter, I sincerely request that
you give the highest consideration to the following factors: Railroad transportation is a heavily regulated
industry. The sale of Southern Pacific to Union Pacific was an approved transaction and a costly investment.
Union Pacific’s competitors were permitted access to UP’s properties during the transition period to maintain
acceptable levels of rail service. Temporary access does not create a permanent privilege.

In my humble opinion, it is important that government officials maintain the highest rega-d for private
property rights which are as important to American lif< today as they were when our country was founded. |
sincerely request that you do not sacrifice this basic American principle when you make your decision in this
matter.

Youw ‘cision in this matter can affect the viability of rail commerce across the entire Gulf Coast. Thank you
for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

K Bor—

Shirley D. é/owler
State Representative
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